
 
EARLY VOTE NOTICE  

  
 
Please be advised that in compliance with UCA 20A-3a-604, Hyrum 
City will hold early voting for the September 5, 2023 Primary 
Election at the following location Cache County Clerk’s Office, 
179 North Main Street, Suite 109, Logan, Utah beginning Tuesday, 
August 29 through Friday, September from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  
 
To be eligible to vote early you must be a registered voter of 
Hyrum City. Voters must present a valid Government ID: Driver’s 
License, State issued ID card, Passport or Military ID to be issued 
an Early Voting Ballot.   
 

For more information go to the Statewide Electronic Voter 
Information website https://vote.utah.gov/; visit 
www.CacheCounty.org/Elections; or call the Cache County Clerk’s 
Office at 435-755-1460.  This notice is published on the Hyrum 
City website at www.hyrumcity.org.  
 
 
 
   _____________________________  
            Stephanie Fricke  
            City Recorder  
  
 
Published: August 7, 2023 

Hyrum City Website  
Utah Public Notice Website 

Posted: Hyrum City Offices 
Hyrum Senior Center 
Hyrum Library 
Mannings Short Stop 
Ridleys Grocery Store 
Hyrum Chevron 
Cache Valley Bank 
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